
Nov. 30, 2009 

Dear Grandmothers and 
Others for Peace,  
Tomorrow we will likely hear the 
plans to escalate the war in Afghanistan.   

Is this part of the Road to 
Peace? Please join us next  

Sunday, December 6  

3:00pm to 4:00 pm  

at the Corner of Valencia Blvd. and 
McBean Parkway, 

As we encourage our Santa 
Clarita neighbors to work and pray for peace.   

Last month we decided to offer an alternate to 
the one-hour stand for all vigilers.  Some of us  

 

Photo by Phil Althouse                                             will stroll (solemnly) from our gathering spot  

 

down Valencia Blvd., to Magic Mountain Parkway, and back, carrying our peace-provoking 
signs.  We're hoping the movement will be kinder to grandmotherly legs. 

Don’t forget to your own water and tennis shoes . . .   

There's bound to be a goodly crowd of shoppers at the mall, Sunday. 

Hope you can join us at our favorite corner. 

 

Peace,  Patty 
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